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Miss Sallie’s Cross

Presiding Cross 

Miss Sallie Stuart

 First President 

Women of the

  Diocese of Virginia

Miss Sallie Stuart wore this cross whenever she presided over a Women’s Auxiliary Meeting.  The cross now hangs on a gold chain.  Originally it hung from a necklace of large jet black beads that were strung on a black grosgrain ribbon, tying into a bow at the back of the neck.

The cross stayed in the possession of the Stuart family until 1950 when they gave it to the Bishop of the Diocese of Virginia.  Each new ECW President is given the honor of wearing the cross during her term.



















